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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The management of Food Corporation of Bhutan Limited (FCBL) is pleased to 
announce the following candidate shortlisted for the position of Regional Director, 
Gelephu. 

1.​ Mr. Dawa Tshering (CID# 11514001022) 

The shortlisted candidate is advised to report to the Conference Hall, FCBL Corporate 
Headquarters, Phuentsholing on 25th April 2025 for the interview. And the candidate 
must bring original documents for verification during the interview. 

As part of the selection process, the candidate will be required to deliver a presentation 
during interview based on the following topic: 

 

“In an attempt to further accelerate FCBL’s performance, we have been asked to 
prepare a 10X Growth plan emphasizing innovation, productivity, diversification, AI, and 
efficiency. While 10X growth is desirable, it is quite ambitious considering the growing 
market competition, market volatilities, limited resources, etc. How would you strategize 
to achieve 10X growth for our company and the Gelephu region in particular?” 

 

 
 
 
 

       

 


